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PRESS RELEASE 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF RESTROOM CLOSURE 
 

The restroom located at Gills Landing RV Park will be closed for annual maintenance starting 
Tuesday, October 24, 2023, and is expected to reopen Friday, October 27, 2023. 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience as we perform the necessary 
work.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Public Works at 541-258-4918 
or pw@lebanonoregon.gov. 
 
 

Contact: Jason Williams, Public Works Director 
Phone: 541-258-4280 
Email: jason.williams@lebanonoregon.gov 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Thursday, October 12, 2023  


